
           5/7/2024 

Dear Register’s; 

Due to the lack of registrations our chapter has made the decision to CANCEL our Rally on Memorial Day 

weekend May 24-27.  

But because we only had 6 registrations other than our own chapter members it just wasn’t’ possible. 

All registration fees will be refunded. 

This is a sad time for us. The Rally was always a great time of the year for us. We always look forward to 

a great time seeing old friend and making new. A time for relaxing, laughter, serving others, riding, & 

just a lot of fun.  

We do plan on trying again next year, so let us know if you are interested. It will give us hope for a great 

time next year. 

 

Sincerely  

Patrick Webb 

Chapter Director 

Chapter “R” 

Blue Mountain Road Runners 
Walla Walla Washington 
509-438-3906 
Patrick.charles.webb@gmail.com 
Ewma-wa-bmrr.org 


